
 
 
 

UNIVERSITY OF ŠIAULIAI, LITHUANIA 
FACULTY OF EDUCATION 

NATURAL SCIENCE EDUCATION RESEARCH CENTRE 
 

INVITATION  
 
To Dr.  Andre Du Plessis 
Nelson Mandela Metropolitan University (NMMU) in Port Elizabeth, South Africa  
E-mail: Andre.DuPlessis@nmmu.ac.za  
 
Dear Andre Du Plessis, 
  

We inform you that you are invited to take part in the International Scientific 
Conference „INFORMATION & COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY IN NATURAL 
SCIENCE EDUCATION – 2013“. The conference will be held from 23 to 27 October, 
2013 in Siauliai, Lithuania.  

We are assure, that your participation in the Conference will be interesting and useful 
to our scientific and pedagogical community. Also, we are assure, that your visit to 
Siauliai University will improve and develop close cooperation between Siauliai 
University and the Nelson Mandela Metropolitan University in South Africa.  

We inform you, that the presentation entitled “Wikis and PowerPoints in Science 
Education as cognitive development tool” is included in the conference programme.  
 
On behalf of the organizing committee of the conference 

 
Head of NSERC   Prof. dr. Vincentas Lamanauskas                                    
 
 
 
 
 
12 September 2013  
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